
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  April 24, 2020 STATUS: High 

TO: All Member Clubs FROM: Gymnastics NZ 

CC: ATT: 

RE: 2021 New Zealand Gymnastics 
Championships Announcement  

NOTE:  

  
 
Dear Member Clubs, 
 
Gymnastics New Zealand (Gymnastics NZ) is pleased to announce that the 2021 
New Zealand Gymnastics Championships will return to the Trusts Arena in Auckland 
from 21-24 July.  
 
In future years, the intention is to hold Nationals in the first week of the Term 2 
School Holidays as we know this is preferred by the majority of our community.  
Unfortunately, for 2021 this was not possible due to the timing of the rescheduled 
Pacific Rim Championships in April and where Easter falls. These factors impact on 
the weekends available for Endorsed qualifying competitions and the amount of 
time available for managing the Nationals registration process. We will continue to 
move Nationals to venues around the country. 
 
While unprecedented circumstances meant that we needed to cancel the 2020 
Nationals, our passion for gymnastics has not diminished. We are very excited to 
bring the gymnastics community together again in 2021 for what will be a truly 
special National Championships as we reunite under one roof to celebrate all that 
we love about our sports. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ayla Huber 
Events Manager 
 
 


